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 Swimming will take place on Tuesday morning 

for Reception and Years 1, 2 & 4.  Please 

remember to bring kits and ensure that all 

uniform is clearly labelled with your child’s 

name. 

  

Please note there will be NO 

ASPIRE taking place next week.  

 

The following clubs will take place: 

Monday – Cookery Club 

Wednesday - Year 6 Maths 

Intervention and Newcastle College. 

  Remember to pick up promptly at 

the end of the sessions. Thank you. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook at ‘Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary’ 

 

Many children are joining us for ‘Wake Up 

Shake Up’ from 8.40am.  As there are now very 

few children who arrive between 9am and 

9.05am, from Monday, the main entry door from 

the yard will close at 9am.  Anyone arriving after 

9am (ie. late) will need to enter school through 

main reception. 

 

 

 

 

  

Please can we remind all parents that 

children in Reception through to Year 5 

SHOULD NOT bring backpacks to 

school.  Due to space restrictions in the 

cloakroom, children are requested to 

bring only their reading folders and 

drawstring PE bags in to school.  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

Following the successful launch of our new daily work out session ‘Wake Up Shake Up’, we 

would like to encourage as many children as possible to join us in the school hall every day 

(apart from Thursday) at 8.40am next week.  This is a fun session, which will help increase 

everyone’s daily physical activity.  Children should wear their school uniform as normal.  We look 

forward to seeing everyone there! 

 

 

I know I belong in a community that includes my school. 

 

 

Reminder to all parents whose 

child is attending the Robinwood 

residential in April, the next 

payment of £50 is due by 31st 

January.  Please pay online.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 We are now accepting applications for 

Nursery places for September 2018.  In 

addition to the free 15 hours offered to all 

children aged 3 or 4, we also offer 30 hours 

free to those working parents who are entitled 

to access this government offer.  Full details 

and application forms are available from the 

office. 

 


